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October 13, 2022 

Harry McCann 
Division of Solid Waste Management 
Chattanooga Environmental Field Office 
1301 Riverfront Parkway, Suite 206 
Chattanooga, TN 37402 
 

 
RE: Denali Water Solutions  

Official Withdraw of Grundy County Permit Application  
   
    

Dear Mr. McCann,   

Please accept this letter as Denali’s official request to withdraw our Grundy County permit application.  

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact me at (479) 312-2094. Thank 
your time.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Porchia Hernandez 

Environmental Specialist  
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